
School Newsletter Article 

6E (1) Chan Wing Ga, Gaga 

 

Jolly Monthly Newsletter                         October Issue        

 

Hong Kong victims in China need 

help! 

On Saturday, a terrible typhoon 

happened in Hong Kong and caused 

great damage. It broke windows and 

blew away the rubbish bins. The 

victims do not have clothes, food and a 

place to stay. 

 

Volunteer Club holding a flag day 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold the flag day to raise funds for WeHelp 

and The Salvation Army. These are charities which help the people in need. 

The flag day will take place on Sunday In Tung Chung MTR station.  

 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

The Volunteer Club needs volunteers because they can sell tickets, collect 

and sell books, make cookies or cakes to sell.  

If every student helps in this event, the victims will be saved. 

 

Please sign up to be a volunteer.  

 

 


